
Meeting Notes 
ROSE CREEK WATERSHED ALLIANCE 

www.rosecreekwatershed.org 
Steering Committee Meeting #5 

Thursday May 26, 2005 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
Clairemont Community Center  

4731 Clairemont Drive at Lakehurst Avenue, Clairemont Square Shopping Center 

   
Van Leer cell 858-442-0937 

 
1. Introductions      Group 

 
Meeting Attendees: 
� D. Knight (Friends of Rose Canyon); B. Paul (Clairemont Town 

Council); B. Stevenson (Rose Canyon Rec); A. Van Leer (Earthworks); 
K. Zirk (Friends of Rose Creek); Janice LaVelle (SD Parks); Mark 
Carpenter (KTU&A); Drew DeShazo (Marian Bear Natural Park); 
Deron Bear (Marian Bear Natural Park); Mel Hinton (SD Audubon); 
Shara Fisler (Aquatic Adventures); Pauline Lamphere (student in Water 
Resources); J.H. Steinbach (Marian Bear and Rose Canyon recreation 
councils); and Marge Johnstone (Friends of Rose Creek).  

 
2. Project Status Report       Van Leer/Group 

  
Meeting Notes: 
� First public workshop was held on May 2; 
� Alliance member organizations can set up tables at the second public 

workshop on June 11;  
� Existing Conditions Report and Technical reports are now posted on 

the website, www.rosecreekwatershed.org; 
� The Coastal Conservancy will be hearing a staff recommendation in 

June 2005 to provide second phase funding to the project for 
additional hydrologic studies. 

 

http://www.rosecreekwatershed.org/


 
3.  Proposal for 4th Grade Watershed Education Deron Bear   
         Shara Fisler  

Meeting Notes: 
� Fisler and Bear gave a presentation on Aquatic Adventures watershed 

education program for the 4th grade. Spreckels Elementary, adjacent to 
San Clemente Canyon in University City, has been targeted to receive 
the program starting in the fall of 05 if funds can be raised.  Bear, who 
teaches 4th grade at Spreckels and serves as the chair of the Marian Bear 
Natural Park group, said the school serves as a bilingual magnet school 
where many of its students have never seen a canyon.  Bear will seek 
funding from the PTA to support the program. 

     
4. Overview of Opportunity Concepts   KTU&A 

 
Meeting Notes: 
Mark Carpenter gave an overview of the conceptual opportunities that could 
be included in the Assessment. See his presentation.  

 
5. Next Meeting, 6/11/05, 9:00-12:-00. 2nd Public Workshop, Doyle 

Recreation Center, University City 
 

          




